Club Rib Booking Policy

At the Club’s AGM held on 13th December 2023 it was approved that private use of Club ribs for
coaching sessions be charged at £10 per 1.5 hour blocks.

The small charge is to ensure that we can generate funds for the maintenance of the ribs and
contribute towards fuel costs. Monies earned from private hire are to ring fenced for rib
associated outgoings.

Club co-ordinated activities such as Youth Academy, Community events, beach sprint squad
training and races do not incur a fee.

Ribs are booked as follows:

1. Select the relevant boat on the Club’s website which will take you to the booking page
whereby you should select the relevant time slot.

Complete the booking form details and submit. Codes are only applicable for Club use.
Make payment.

Online bookings will be monitored to ensure no abuse of Club codes occurs.

Once a booking has been made the rib driver should follow the instructions on the website
with regards to gaining access to the rib.
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At present ribs cannot be booked during Youth Academy training times unless pre-agreed with a
member of the Youth Academy coaching team.

Any issues with online bookings should be communicated to the Club via e-mail.

Per AGM approval the Committee is delegated with the authority to organise how bookings are
made and the method of payment.
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